
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Glendale, Ariz. – May 26, 2022 
 

 

STATEMENT REGARDING THE SHOOTING 

AT ROBB ELEMENTARY SCHOOL IN TEXAS 

 

The impact of Tuesday’s tragedy is something that is felt far beyond the city of Uvalde, 

Texas. Mayor Jerry P. Weiers and Vice Mayor Jamie Aldama, along with the entire 

Glendale City Council, offer heartfelt condolences to the families and loved ones of those 

who lost their lives. To those who were injured, our prayers are with you. While no words 

could ever repair the hurt, we hope the city of Uvalde knows our hearts are with you. 
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